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WORLD ENERGY COUNCIL INTERESTED IN EXPANSION OF CO-OP WITH AZERBAIJAN

- 10.04.2019

AzerNews (09 April 2019)

 

The World Energy Council is interested in expansion of cooperation with Azerbaijan.

This statement was made during the meeting between Azerbaijani Minister of Energy Parviz 
Shahbazov and Deputy Chairman for Regional Development of the World Energy Council Oleg 
Budargin, Trend reports referring to the Azerbaijani Ministry of Energy.

The views on the changes occurring globally in the energy sector as a result of the development of 
cooperation with the World Energy Council and the application of new technologies were 
exchanged during the meeting.

The holding of the next World Energy Congress was also discussed.

The role of the World Energy Council, functioning since 1924 and covering about 100 countries 
and 3,000 organizations, in the creation of a balance between energy equality and environmental 
safety, was discussed during the meeting.

The World Energy Council, as a global organization combining all areas of the fuel and energy 
sector, is interested in cooperation with such an energy country as Azerbaijan.

During the conversation, an invitation letter was handed to the energy minister to participate in 
the 24th World Energy Congress, to be held in Abu Dhabi on September 9-12.

The 8th meeting of ministers of Asian countries is planned to be held within the event.

https://www.azernews.az/oil_and_gas/148608.html
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